
107

Message from the Editor
Dear Reader,

Greetings to everyone, and welcome to another of our special issues. This one 
stems from the 2017 ESP Symposium that CUE held at Keio University. Thank 
you to everyone who made that gathering happen!

I am happy to report once again that we received quite a few papers that were 
extensions of the posters which people presented. Abstracts and PDF copies for 
all posters at the symposium, not just those in this issue, are available online at 
http://jaltcue.org/content/cue-esp-symposium-2017. 

The formatting for each poster write-up may not be consistent, but that is 
because we were trying to accommodate the many needs and styles of the writers. 
We’ll work on standardizing things for the next issue, so bear with us. 

Thank you to Steve Suzuki for serving as guest editor this time, and thanks 
to all of the people involved in the vetting and editing process. We couldn’t have 
done it without you.

It looks like we have had a similar if not greater response from people who 
presented at the 2018 anniversary conference, so look forward to that issue in 
2019. Meanwhile, dig in and check out what great papers this current issue holds.

Glen Hill

CUE SIG Publications Chair and OnCUE Journal chief editor


